Message

From: Brian Allee [/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=9152EBA158D144C98509CB46BESC20E4-BRIAN ALLEE]

Sent: 1/11/2019 4:05:22 AM

To: Gloria McPeake [gmcpeake@cityofinglewood.org]

CC: Mark Fronterotta [mfronterotta@cityofinglewood.org]

Subject: RE: IBEC Request for Information from Inglewood PD

Attachments: Inglewood Basketball and Entertainment Center EIR Response Jan2019 Final....pdf; Fig2-2_ ProjectSite_20190108.pdf

Thank yvou again for your support. | have a couple questions below:

I response to question 1} — Please find the attached figure with all project parcels labeled {the proposed project is
comprised of all 4 parcels which include the West Parking and Transportation Hub Site, Arena Site, Well Relocation, Site,
and East Parking and Hotel Site ). Could you let me know which beats/RDs these four parcels are located?

Wast Parking and Transportation Hub Site: Beat RD
Areq Site: Beat ,RD

Well Relocation Site: Beat RD

East Parking and Hotel Site: Beat RD

Thank you very much for vour support.
Brian J. Alles

Managing Associate
Eas ! Environmental Sclencs Associaiss

ballee@esass0c.com | WWW.E5a850C.60m

1 Faoshonk | Twitter | Linkedin

From: Gloria McPeake <gmcpeake @cityofinglewood.org>

Sent: Thursday, January 10, 2019 5:54 PM

To: Brian Allee <BAllee@esassoc.com>

Ce: Mark Fronterotta <mfronterotta@cityofinglewood.org>; Gloria McPeake <gmcpeake@cityofinglewood.org>
Subject: IBEC Request for Information from Inglewood PD

Good Evening Mr. Allee,

Please find attached Chief Mark Fronterottad's response to your request for information from the
Inglewood Police Department. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us via email
or at 310-412-5400.

Thank you.

(loria McFPeake
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